
LGBTQ Student Issues: How 
to Incorporate LGBTQ 
History and Acceptance 

Join us on Tuesday September 27th from 4—

6 pm in the LPC Richardson Library, Rosati 

Room 300, for the very first DePaul Diversity 

Series Workshop! This workshop allows COE 

students to hear from DePaul staff in our 

Center for Identity, Inclusion and Social 

Change regarding the history of the LGBTQ 

community as well as strategies to support 

this specific student population. A current 

teacher and school counselor will join us to 

do break-out sessions focusing on a sample 

lesson plan and social emotional supports. 

Space is limited so don’t wait—register on 

Handshake today! 


